
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Schimsa, RebeccaRebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/6/2016 8:58:54 AM
Subject: Re: 2016-32 Evacuation Order Hurricane Matthew for Horry and Georgetown Areas

I hung up to take a call. Are y'all close to done? I have SEc of state contact on standby. She has a 
meeting at 9:30 for lawsuit prep. Wondering if I can file this


Richele K Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
South Carolina
Direct 803-734-8465


Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 6, 2016, at 7:56 AM, Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov> wrote:


Richele – This is the draft EO for a noon evacuation for Zone A in Georgetown and Horry Counties.  Please 
review and finalize.  I assume we will want to include this with the press release following the 9:30am press 
conference.
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